












 
OUR LADY OF VICTORY FAITH FORMATION                                                           

OFFICE: 516-352-0510                                                                                                         
E-MAIL:  faithfomration@olvfpny.org 

DIRECTORS: CHRISTINE FUCHS & MARY GAROFALO 

“For it is in the giving, 
that we receive”. 

     St. Francis of Assisi       

——————————————————————————–——— 

Our annual food drive 
is underway! Each year 

we work with the                        
St. Vincent de Paul     

Society to provide a 
complete Thanksgiving Meal to 

many struggling local families.  Our 
items along with donated  turkeys 

will be delivered to the families 
Thanksgiving week. The children 
were given letters this week with 
information regarding the foods 
needed to complete their meal  

baskets. We ask that these items be 
brought to their religion class no 

later than November 18th.    

As always, thank you for your            
continued kindness and generosity . 

————————————————— 

Reminder 

No Faith Formation Classes  

Tuesday, November 3rd  

Election Day 

From the desk of Maureen Russell . . . 

   As we get closer to our next Respite night, I 
would like to invite all those interested to contact 
me. Our  Respite Night is Friday, November 13th 
at 6pm at the church of St. Catherine of Sienna in 
Franklin Square. 
    I would also like to note that anyone interested in 
working with the Special Needs Mass is to contact 
me. We will be scheduling a meeting in the upcom-
ing weeks.  We appreciate anyone who would like 
to assist with this beautiful mass. This mass is for 
those with special needs, and it is a wonderful ex-
perience for all.  If you  are interested, please email 
me at mrussell@olvfpny.org 
 

THIS WEEK OUR PANTRY NEEDS: 
 

Toiletries (soap, body wash, deodorant) 
Canned fruits 
Boxed mashed potatoes 
 
“For I was hungry, and you gave me something to 
eat; I was thirsty, and you gave me something to 
drink.”  Matthew 25:35 

   Thank you, 
   Maureen 
Outreach #516-352-5400 
Pantry/office is located in the Parish Center @ 
201 Plainfield Ave, Fl. Pk. 

Our Lady of Victory 
Baby Bottle Campaign to benefit 
The Life Center of L.I. The Baby 
Bottle Campaign to benefit The 

Life Center of Long Island will be completed 
with collection of the filled bottles this week-
end. We will still be collecting baby bottles in 

the Rectory office during the week.  



 

Congratulations to the Ordinandi! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vocation Awareness Week November 1-7, 2015 

National Vocation Awareness Week (NVAW) is an annual week-long celebration of the 
Catholic Church in the United States dedicated to promote vocations to the priesthood, 
diaconate and consecrated life through prayer and education, and to renew our prayers 

and support for those who are considering one of these particular vocations. 
 

We ask you to pray for these 3 soon to be ordained Deacons on November 7th who will  
continue their spiritual journey and become Priests this coming  

June for the Diocese.  
Please Pray for the increase in vocations! 

For more information: 
http://www.longislandpriest.com/ 

Or 

Contact Fr. Joe Fitzgerald at the Vocation Office,  

516.678.5800 x214  -  Vocations@drvc.org   

Daniel Rivera 

Steve Maddaloni Jiha Lim 



 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 21 & SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 22 

AFTER ALL MASSES (EXCEPT 5:15PM ON SUNDAY)                   
IN MEMORIAL HALL. 

 

PURCHASE FRESH BAKED GOODS, HANDMADE 

BABY BLANKETS, BABY BRACELETS (WITH MEDAL) 

 

 

 

 

PLUS….. WE ARE HAPPY TO FEATURE OLV’S                        
ROSARY ALTAR SOCIETY BLESSED & DECORATED                  

ADVENT WREATH SALE. 

 



   

  SACRAMENTS 

BAPTISMS 

2nd & 4th Sunday of  the month at 2:30 pm              
To arrange for a baptism, a copy of child’s birth certificate 
must accompany your date request. Please come to the  
rectory office to make these arrangements. A Baptism 
Preparation Class is required. 

RITE OF CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS        
Our RCIA process welcomes adults not baptized who wish 
to join the Catholic Church. We welcome, as well, baptized 
adults seeking the Sacraments of First Communion and 
Confirmation. Please contact the rectory office 516-354-
0482. 

CONFESSIONS                                                                   
Saturdays:                                3-3:45 pm                                        
Eve of Holy Days:                   3-3:45 pm                                                   
Eve of First Friday:                 3-3:45 pm                                   
Confession by appointment - please call the rectory              
office  354-0482 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE                                                   
We encourage those planning a wedding at Our Lady of  
Victory parish to contact the rectory office at 516-354-
0482 before booking a wedding reception facility. All 
plans with our church must be made at least 6 months   
prior to the anticipated date.  

SACRAMENT OF HOLY ORDERS                                   
The priests are available at any time to discuss the call      
to Priesthood, Diaconate or Religious Life. Please call    
the  rectory office at 516-354-0482. 

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK                                                      
The Anointing of the Sick takes place on the first           
Saturday of each month at the 8:30am Mass.                      
If a home visit is needed, please contact the rectory       
office at 516-354-0482. 

DEVOTIONS                                                                           
Eucharistic Adoration with Benediction —                                    
The First Friday of the month at 7:00 pm in the church. 

The Angelus is recited each weekday at 12 noon. 

The Rosary is prayed each weekday after the 12 noon Mass 
and on Monday evenings at 7:00 pm. 

The Miraculous Medal Novena is prayed on Mondays after 
the 12 noon Mass. 

 WE REMEMBER 

PRAY FOR THE SICK                                          

 

Names will remain on the sick list for six weeks. Please 
contact the Rectory if you would like the name to remain 

on the list longer. 

 

PRAY FOR THOSE IN THE MILITARY 

Army: Chief Warrant Office Rober t Prokopowicz         
Lt. Brian Greene                         Capt. Chris Greene               
Sgt. 1st Class Bryan Welch        Capt. Keith Grant               
Capt. John Herger                       Spec. Angelo J. Arroyo     
SPC.Matthew C. Fallon              Pvt. Stephen Pendelton         
Capt. George Radford                 Sgt. John Patrick Riffle         

Navy:      Lt. JG Malachy J . Soller                                                     
Lt. Emily Beth Lipsky      Commander Louis J. Springer                    

Marine Corps:    Sgt. Frank Phillips                                  
Capt. Michael Sweeney              Andrew Thorndike           
Sean Phelan                                  Pvt. Kierston Turner           
2nd Lt. Matthew Sweeney 

Air Force:             TSgt. Michael Torre                               
Staff Sgt. Matthew Ashmore         Capt. Kevin Groom 

                      

 

WE BELIEVE         REST IN PEACE 

           Louis Cocozzelli 

            Carmela DiFiglia            

Karen O’Connell               
Seamus Tierney       
 John Durkin                                                                      
Robert Sarro                                              
Regina Fitzgerald                                               
Erin Slavin                           
Everett McGinn  

Anne Nahman                 
Michael Vastola             
Theresa Vastola                                      
Marion Crawford        
Isabella Ieraci                                      
Glen Grossarth            
Brian Turadek 


